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Wednesday 7th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Blood Brothers – Year 9 
Wednesday 28th June 2023 

 

A trip has been organised for Year 9 to visit The Norwich Theatre Royal to see a Production of Blood Brothers.  

The visit will be on Wednesday 28th June 2023, leaving school at 1.00pm and travelling by school transport. The 

play should finish by 5.30pm, we will stop at Acle at around 6pm and be back at school by 6.30pm.   

Please indicate where you would like to collect your child from.  

Do let us know if transport will be difficult, it is really important that everyone attends so we will try our best to 

help where we can.  

Important information for the session:  

School uniform and suitable walking shoes must be worn.  The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather, so 

please ensure your young person brings a coat.  They will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle and a 

snack for the interval if required.  

Pocket money: students are allowed to have up to £5 pocket money if they wish to buy a souvenir programme or 

an ice cream. All students will be responsible for their own money. 

As well as being an excellent play, Blood Brothers is a GCSE English text so the chance to see it performed live will 

be really useful for our class to see before they begin studying it in Year 10.  

Here is a link to the theatre to give you more information.  We will do some preparation in class before we go so 

that they get the most out of this opportunity.  https://norwichtheatre.org/whats-on/blood-brothers/ 
 

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office on office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk or by 

telephoning 01692 582083. 

Please complete the attached consent form and return it to the school office by Monday 12th June 2023.  

Kind regards, 

Ms Sian Jones 

http://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/
mailto:office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk
https://norwichtheatre.org/whats-on/blood-brothers/
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Blood Brothers – Year 9 

Wednesday 28th June 2023 
 

I *consent / do not consent to my *son / daughter to go on the Blood Brothers trip on 28th June. 

I would like to collect from:  

   Theatre Royal at 5.30pm 

   Acle Garage at 6.00pm 

   All Saints School 6.30pm 

 

Student Name   ___________________________________________ 

I authorise the teacher in charge to act on my behalf in an emergency if they know it would not be advisable to 

wait for my agreement. 

Parent / Carer Name  ____________________________________________ 

Parent / Carer Signature    ____________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact number  ____________________________________________ 

 

Does your child have any medical needs we need to know about for this trip? 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

*All reply slips will be shredded when students return to school.   
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